
MURRIN t 
The Aborigines’ Welfare Board recently made a 

country tour during which it visited stations and reserves, 
and held discussions with its field officers and with 
many Aborigines. 

At Murrin Bridge, a 547-acre station 20 miles from Lake 
Cargelligo, Board members arrived during school hours 
and met many of the children. 

Above, Matron Snook, wife of the station manager, lines 
up these healthy looking children for their daily issue of 
vitamin, ascorbic acid and ferro-sulphate tablets. The 
children receive hot cocoa in winter and milk in summer, 
with vegemite and peanut butter sandwiches as a mid- 
morning snack. 

Left, our camera freezes the ball during the girls’ 
basketball practice. 

Below, some of the smaller children came to the 
entrance to the station to farewell the visiting party. 
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